December 16, 2000

Re: Exemption of Gaza residents from society membership fees 
Dear Chairman of the Arab Society of Certified Accountants,

Kind Greetings;

The youth of Gaza, in heroic Palestine convey to you their best regards and utmost gratitude for the monumental efforts that you have provided and continue to provide in advancing the profession of Arab accounting and auditing. 

Your accomplishments in this field are indicative of your unique personality characterized with a keen sense of nationalism. We ask that God bestow His good grace upon you and keep you well as an asset to us all. 

In reference to the subject mentioned above, you are well aware of the ongoing events, crises and challenges that the heroic Palestinian people are facing, in addition to the destruction they are dealing with.  

Due to these tragic circumstances, we hope that you will generously exempt the Gaza graduates from the membership fees of the ASCA, as they are going through extreme financial hardships. 

Respectfully Yours,

Mohammed Akram

Assistant Mayor of Gaza

